NOTICE TO THE BAR

Special Committee on Peremptory Challengers and Jury Voir Dire - Extension of Comment
Period

The Supreme Court has extended the comment period on the report and recommendations of the Special Committee on
Peremptory Challenges and Jury Voir Dire to November 1, 2005. The initial June 16, 2005 Notice to the Bar that
accompanied publication of the report for comment had indicated a September 15, 2005 comment closing date.
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